
                          

25th  Week Of  The Year            Psalter Week  1 

Saturday 22nd N 18.00  Mick Poole † 

Twenty fifth of Year                          (J. Poole) 

                       

Sunday 23rd K     9.00  For the People 

                 N     10.30  R. J. Cassidy † 
                                        (Cassidy family) 

  

Monday 24th N      9.15    Patrick McElligott Ints. 

Our Lady of Walsingham    

Tuesday     25th N 12.00  Shamus Magill  

                                         (Foundation) 

Wednesday 26th K NO MASS 

Thursday    27th N     19.00  Holy Souls 

S Vincent de Paul  

Friday  28th N     NO MASS  

Saturday 29th N     NO MASS          

                                        

NEXT WEEKEND  

Saturday 29th     N  18.00   Michele Cerundolo  † 
                                                      (R. Cerundolo) 

Sunday       30th     K   9.00  For the People 

Twenty  sixth  of Year   N  10.30  Jose Canlas Dizon †            

                                  (Dizon  Magpantay) 

Our Lady  Immaculate & St Etheldreda, 

Newmarket 

Our Lady  Immaculate & St Philip Neri, 

Kirtling 

CONTACT  

INFORMATION 

Parish Office  

(9 -3.45.   Mon-Fri.) 

01638 662492 

14, Exeter Road  

Newmarket  

CB8 8LT 

Email: stetheldreda@ 

btinternet.com 

website:www.olise.co.uk 

 

Clergy: 

Parish Priest 

Fr. Christopher Smith 

01638 666305 

Deacon John Morrill 

01223 811822 

Fr Anthony Foreman  &  

Fr. Michael Griffin 

(Retired) 

 

Parish Administrator: 

Rita Harben  

 

Parish Safeguarding Rep 

Claudia Russell  

claudiaanner@gmail.com 

07429 215344 

Confessions are heard on SATURDAYS from 10.30 to 10.50 and from 17.30 to 17.50  

   . 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Macmillian  Coffee Morning. This Friday 28th Sept. 

In the Bar/lounge area.    9.00am—1pm. 

Come for as long or short a time as you wish but—do come and 
meet with your friends over a cup of coffee,  or tea, and a piece of cake.   

If you  want to donate tombola/non perishable items, please leave them in the Par-
ish office during the week.    We will be setting up in the bar room on Thursday 
from 4pm.   Cake/bake donations will be gratefully received from that time on, or 
during the day they can be left in the kitchen.   

See you on Friday.   

 

YOUTH GROUP for children in school years 4 - 9  every Tuesday in term time 
in the Parish Centre from 5:45-7pm. Friends, faith, fun, and sweets! All are wel-
come, old and new members, bring a friend!  

More info on the parish website.  

Our youth group for teenagers is back! If you're in year 9 or above then come 
along on Tuesday night from 7:30-9. We'll be having a relaxed evening around 
a chocolate fountain, getting to know each other, finding out what matters to 
you and how the Church can be part of your life at the moment. Come and dip 
yummy food in chocolate, meet new and old friends, have a say in what the Par-
ish should be doing for young people and how you might get involved. Did I 
mention we'll have a chocolate fountain? Got teenagers who aren't at Church 
with you?... Encourage them along, they can help us build something they want 
to come to (and eat chocolate.) Mmmmm chocolate... 

 

 

First Holy Communion 2019  -  application forms are now available from the 
parish office for children  wishing to do  their First  Holy Communion  in 2019.  

 

CAFOD HARVEST FAST  -  Friday 5th October is CAFOD’s Harvest Fast,  a Justice 
& Peace member will be speaking about it at all masses next weekend.  

The theme this year is providing clean water – so perhaps you could think about 
that every time you turn a tap on! 

Cafod envelopes will be available  with your  newsletter next weekend for your 
donation to Cafod  which will be collected in on weekend  after  Harvest Fast Day   
October 5th.   



 
 

Creation month  

September is traditionally regarded as 
Creation Month and runs until October 
4th, the feast of St Francis of Assisi.  

 You will have seen on your way into 
Church  a display in the Narthex, please 
take some time to have a look at it.  

Thank you Tom and Gill,  from Mildenhall 
parish  for their time and effort   in pro-
ducing this lovely display.  

 

Have you ever considered exploring 
deepening your faith—  then come 
along and find out more about this on 
Thursday evenings after the 7pm Mass.  
This will take place in the bar area be-
tween 7.30 and 9pm.  All welcome.     

 

Churches Together in Wickhambrook 
service on Sunday 30th Sept. at 3.00 in 
the URC Church Wickhambrook led by 
Rev. Elaine Colechin.  

AGM afterwards. Refreshments served. 

 

Kirtling Monthly Coffee Morning on the 
first Thursday of the month, held in the 
Horse Racing Museum, Palace House, Pal-
ace Street Newmarket, at 10.30am. 

 All previous and future helpers in the 
congregation most welcome. 

 

Bible Alive    October issue now avail-

able at the back of the Church.   

As well as the usual Daily Reflections 

there are other interesting articles  for 

you to enjoy.  Pick up your copy for 

£2.50 from the Narthex.   

CLARE PRIORY 

Tuesday 16th October 

The Way of Silence 

“An uncommonly lucky pilgrimage of a 

doubting common man” 

Lord Phillips of Sudbury 

Andrew Phillips, Lord Phillips of Sudbury, 

solicitor, charity lawyer, was active in the 

House of Lords for 17 years, has founded 3 

national charities, one time ‘Legal Eagle’ on 

the Jimmy Young show, the list goes on, 

shares with us his view of life lived from a 

Christian perspective and considers the im-

portance of Silence 
10.30 - 3.00  Mass at 10.00 

All are welcome 

See noticeboard for more details 

 
WELCOME. We are delighted to wel-

come our new parish priest, Fr Chris-

topher Smith this weekend. For those 

who have not heard, he comes to us 

after about eight years as parish priest 

of St Mark’s Ipswich and before that 

spells as P.P. in Aldeburgh and 

Thetford. He has now unpacked and 

begun to find his way round and he 

really likes our church so hopefully he 

will soon really like all of us, and all of 

us him! He had booked a holiday be-

fore he knew he was coming here and 

not having had a holiday for 18 

months , so it is only right that he 

should head off to France as planned. 

But we look forward to his being with 

us for keeps from the weekend of 6-7 

October.  



Money Matters 

Thank you very much for your contri-

bution to the Parish last weekend 

Offertory (inc Standing Orders)  

£1588.56 

 

There will be a retiring collection at 

Newmarket Masses  ONLY  this  

weekend for  Home Mission Sunday. 

 

. 

Our Gift Aid Co-ordinator is:  

Joe Millyard    07920837319  

email  JMillyard1@hotmail.co.uk 

Your prayers are asked 

For the sick:  Peter Giblin,  Eden King,  

Sr.Bernadette, Joan Heflin,  Isobell Wright, 

Tim Holden,  Christopher Browne, Rex 

Davis, Sheff Wilson, Edward McNamara, 

Christine O’Neill, Margaret Jane Smith,  

Barry Whitney, Frank O Leary,  Michael 

McLean, Phyllis Page, Thea Cox,   Ann 

Callaghan, Gina Bird,  Janet Murphy,  

Margaret Rice.  John Taylor,  Nicholas,   

John &  Mary Prytherch. Marleita Wahl,   

Pat O Malley, Dan Stannard,  Mary Wallace,  

Milo Stallman,  June Howe. John   Cullen,      

William Carter, Roshiela Marie Fernandez, 

Jay Davison. Harry Boucher, Molly Gordon, 

Maureen & Stuart Wallace, Peggy Upton,  

Matthew Humphrys, Daniel Cafferkey,  

Bron Clee.  David McCoy, Brian Stallman, 

Janice Stallman,  John Ryan. Ken Hankard,  

Rev. John Warrington,   Raymond Fella, 

Lauren. Philip Dean. Leonidas Samiotis 

  
 

Those who have   died recently  

and for those  whose anniversary occurs at this 
time:    Geoffrey Pavis,  Mary Maidman,  
Nora Mason,  Alice Biagi,  Paul Humphreys,  
Elizabeth Doyle,  Kathleen McCauley,  Quennie 
Cestaro,  Shaun Carvill,  Dorothy  French,  
Andrzej Spadlo,  Kathleen Johnson,  Canon 
William Moser,  Dudlea Susan North,  William 
Callaghan,  Sasha Jennings,  Con Byrne,  Teresa 
Aston,  John O’ Leary,  Frances Ryan.        

                  
 

 May their souls and the souls of all the 

Faithful departed rest in peace.  Amen. 

  

We pray for the Holy Land  of Jesus birth, that 

the barriers of  intolerance, injustice, hatred and 

violence may give way to the gift of Peace. 

 

Ministers for THIS  WEEKEND  

Mass  Readers       Ministers     

18.00pm   N  R. Munns                G. Zurek   R. Krawiec 

                         P. Hull                     P. McKernan 

 

9.00am      K  K. Feehan              T. Selvey    

                                                          M. Armstrong  

 

10.30am    N R. Francis        A. Fox   V. Russell   

                         L. Pelloe          M. Harris   D. Burke   

                                                   F. Franklin 

 

NEXT WEEKEND  

18.00 pm  N  T. Coyle             S. Nicholson   

                          P. Hull                P. & J. Mitton 

09.00am  K    J. Hurst               M. Armstrong 

                                                       Y. McGovern 

10.30am   N   T. Selvey            A. Dodds    C. Mil 

                           A. Fox                J. Balmer    K. Ilaz 

                                                       L. Blade 


